
Dear editor Yu and viewers: 

Thank you very much for your advice on our manuscript entitled “The 

effect of switching from treatment with NAs to pegylated interferon α-2a on 

virological response and serological response in chronic hepatitis B 

patients”.( Manuscript NO: 27216). Your comments and suggestions were 

constructive and positive. 

And we have revised the manuscript according to the comments and 

suggestions of reviewers,and responded, point by point, to the comments as 

listed below. We have highlighted the amendments (in red) font in the revised 

manuscript in full editon. Firstly, abstract, section Aims and section 

conclution.We have used inappropriate expression and we have revised 

manuscript according to reviewers.Secondly, in the introduction, we ues 

“NAs almost produce drug resistance” instead of “ NAs all produce drug 

resistance”. Evern though it is a short time to market of Tenofovir, Tenofovir 

therapy the resistance rate is low in recent research. Lastly, we should have 

checked the upper case or mixed case in the manuscript. 

Thank for you and reviewers’ comments. We would like to re-submit this 

revised manuscript to  World Journal of Gastroenterology, and hope it is 

acceptable for publication in the journal. 

Looking forward tohearing from you soon with kindest regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Xiao-Guang Ye, Li-Ting He,  

Email: 

yexiaoguang@126.com 

liliting_he@163.com 
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